
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Kansas City Power & Light   ) Case No. ET-2019-0080 
Company’s Revised Tariff Sheets    ) Tracking No. JE-2019-0025 
 
In the Matter of KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations ) Case No. ET-2019-0081 
Company’s Revised Tariff Sheets    ) Tracking No. JE-2019-0026 
 

KANSAS CITY POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S 
AND KCP&L GREATER MISSOURI OPERATIONS COMPANY’S 

RESPONSE TO COMMISSION ORDERS 
 
 COMES NOW Kansas City Power & Light Company (“KCP&L”) and KCP&L Greater 

Missouri Operations Company (“GMO”) (collectively the “Company”) and hereby files their 

collective response to the Missouri Public Service Commission’s (“Commission”) Order[s] 

Setting Expedited Response Times and Directing Filings issued in the above-captioned dockets 

on October 19, 2018 (“Orders”).  The Company states as follows: 

1. After consultation with Commission Staff and the Office of Public Counsel, the 

Company submitted revised tariffs on October 18, 2018 that had a November 3, 2018 effective 

date.  

2. The Company requests that the tariffs become effective on November 3, 2018 so 

that it can have tariffs that comply with section 393.1640 RSMo.  The Company has a 

prospective customer in its GMO service territory that has expressed interest in applying for this 

Economic Development Rider.  A later November effective date is also acceptable to the 

Company. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Roger W. Steiner    
Robert J. Hack, MBN 36496 
Roger W. Steiner, MBN 39586 
Kansas City Power & Light Company 
1200 Main Street, 16th Floor 
Kansas City, MO64105 
Telephone: (816) 556-2314 
Facsimile: (816) 556-2787 
Email: rob.hack@kcpl.com 

        roger.steiner@kcpl.com 
 

Attorney for Kansas City Power & Light 
Company and KCP&L Greater Missouri 
Operations Company 

 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 22nd day of October 
2018. 
 
 

/s/ Roger W. Steiner    
       Roger W. Steiner 
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